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September 4, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned on this labor day about middle class workers. You

campaigned on a platform of bringing back good middle class jobs. The

economy has been slowly expanding since the collapse a decade ago, with

productivity seeing significant gains, while middle class wages have been

stagnant. The increases in corporate success has not helped their workers.

You are in a position to help. You could create rules improving overtime

pay and parental leave benefits. You could support job safety through

government contracts rules. You could support workers in court cases such

as the arbitration cases now before the supreme court. You could support

workers who came here as children by backing DACA. You could appoint

labor board members with a history of helping workers. So far you have

not.

Please assure me that you will move to help middle class workers.

I am very proud to be a US citizen and a large part of that derives

from our American dream.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


